
Synod 2021-2023.  

Thanks to all those who have contributed so enthusiastically to 
our planned listening sessions, and for contributing your 
thoughts regarding the future direction the church should take. 
The first stage of our listening sessions will be complete after a 
session with the parish council on 9th December. We have been 
pleased to hear from participants who have found the sessions 
both rewarding and interesting. Meanwhile the deadline for 
gathering your views has been extended by several months, 
and we are considering what further initiatives might be useful 
to accommodate those who would still like their voices to be 
heard. One possibility might be to arrange a further listening 
session at a convenient time. Please feel free to contact us via 
the parish office (with “Synod” as the title of any emails), if you 
might be interested in this option. Meantime we will continue to 
think about what more might be done to gather as many views 
as possible. 

Phil Kerton and Anne Inman. 
 


